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MEDIA NOTICE 

The Most Reverend Michael YEUNG Ming-cheung, Bishop of the 

Catholic Diocese of Hong Kong has passed away. Pope Francis sent 

his heartfelt condolences and Apostolic Blessing to the Diocese of 

Hong Kong. The letter was sent by Cardinal Pietro Parolin, Secretary 

of State. 

(Please see attached for the full text. ) 
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